Study into the Impact of Recession and Unemployment on Men’s Health
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Nexus Research Cooperative is in the process of undertaking a study (commissioned by the Institute of Public Health in Ireland) into the “Impact of Recession and Unemployment on Men’s Health”.

A large number of projects and organisations have responded to the online survey, highlighting the nature and extent of the challenges faced by the men that they work with.  Many have also assisted in arranging direct interviews with men in their own areas.  These interviews are now ongoing - both in the north and the south.

The next stage in the process will focus upon bringing people together to discuss results and issues emerging from the survey and interviews.  The dates for these half-day seminars will be: Thursday 1st July in Belfast and Friday 2nd July in Dublin.  Venues and times will be decided in the near future.

A particular focus of the discussions will be on the kinds of actions and responses needed from statutory agencies and services.  All organisations and projects responding to the survey are invited to attend, as are all the men participating in interviews and focus groups.

